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Dear Health Committee,

I am sending you this email so I can voice my objection to these new laws that the Pyne Abortion Bill is trying
 to get passed in Parliament. All life has a right to live. Please Oppose this Bill and then get it rejected once and
 for all. Why not set up a new Bill for Adoption. That these babies can have a right to life and a safe family to
 go to.

Yours sincerely
Jennifer Simpson
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